
 

 

For Immediate Release:  July 8, 2016 

Mayor Courtright’s Statement on the Police Tragedy in Dallas 

“As Mayor of the City of Scranton, I send our thoughts and prayers to the families of the fallen 
officers in Dallas, the injured surviving officers, the Dallas Police Department, and the people of 
that great city.  Each of these heroes was lost or injured, while they performed their sworn duty 
to protect and serve the public, making up the thin blue line that is so critically important for the 
welfare of all of our communities. Having lost one of our own police officers last year in the line 
of duty, I can understand the incredible pain that such an inconsolable loss means for every 
resident, especially the men and women who serve in uniform everyday.  I also know how strong 
our communities are and that we come together in the darkest of times to walk down the long 
road of healing.” 

“Dallas, Scranton stands with you and is here for you.” 
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